
 

Dear Utah WIC Vendor, 
  
 Summer is here and that means it is time for store employees to participate in annual 

WIC training! We have made it easier than ever to view the training materials online and 

complete a mandatory training quiz. Every cashier and front-end manager at each of your 

store locations must complete the quiz prior to August 31, 2025. 

 Please have each member of your team complete the following: 

1. Watch the WIC Training Video 

2. View the WIC Training Presentation 

3. Complete the Annual WIC Training Quiz  - English or Spanish 

Any additional WIC resources you might need can be found here on the Utah WIC 

website.  If you would like to have a WIC representative host an in-store training session for 

your team, please reach out to me as soon as possible. 

Finally, now is a great time to update store contact information. If there have been 

changes to your store management or IT staff, please send me the current contact 

information for those who are now in these roles. Troubleshooting issues is much easier 

when I have the right contacts! 

JoDell Geilmann-Parke - Utah WIC Vendor Manager 
jgparke@utah.gov    
801.209.1429 
 
 

 
 Me m ora n du m  

To: All Authorized Utah WIC Vendors 
From:  JoDell Geilmann-Parke, Utah WIC Vendor Manager 
Date: 2 June 2025 

RE: WIC Annual Training Requirements – Memo 2025-02 
 

https://wic.utah.gov/vendors/training/
https://wic.utah.gov/wp-content/uploads/Interactive-Training-2025-PDF-for-website.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe64ugwzxZKidCoJ1UHqUDp_6bmkN2qRhiYzYRrprRMkVkDQA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvHowYRUPMfDfpyJFoUKtxN4nHYUvvptMcFNdF_Y3FfXDZew/viewform
https://wic.utah.gov/about/
mailto:jgparke@utah.gov

